
 

     

Announcement: Update Regarding WRO India 

Season 2024 National Championship    

    

The WRO India Season 2024 National Championship has been re-scheduled.    

   
The updated dates will be released on the website soon. Participants are 
requested to plan accordingly and keep an eye on the website for further 
updates.    

     

Thank you for your continued enthusiasm and participation in WRO India 
Season 2024!    
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